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Places Where You Can Belong 

Parish Staff 
 

Fr. Dave Heney daveheney@gmail.com 

 

Fr. Michael Tang Fr.Michael.Tang@lmu.edu 

 562-947-5637 x113 

Dn. Mike Freeman DeaconMike@stbrunochurch.org 

 562-947-5637 x117 

Dn. Gabe Saavedra DeaconGabe@stbrunochurch.org 

 562-947-5637 x122 

Teresa James teresa@stbrunochurch.org 

Parish Business Manager 562-947-5637 x114 

Concetta N. Garcia concetta@stbrunochurch.org 

Parish Operations Assistant 562-947-5637 x119 

Linda Brusher linda@stbrunochurch.org 

Receptionist 562-947-5637 x110 

Carol Barragan carol@stbrunochurch.org 

Evening Office Assistant 562-947-5637 x110 

Bethann Martinez bethann@stbrunochurch.org 

Music & Liturgy Director 562-947-5637 x220 

St. Bruno Catholic School 562-943-8812 

Sisters 562-947-1177 
Lovers of the Holy Cross 

Bulletin Announcements bulletin@stbrunochurch.org 

Jason Manley, Director of Youth & Family Ministry 
Confirmation & Life Teen (High School) 
jason@stbrunochurch.org          562-947-5637 x118 

Tania Olmos, Elementary & Junior High Coordinator 
Club 345 – Grades 3-5     |     Edge – Grades 6-8 
tania@stbrunochurch.org           562-947-5637 x221 

Deanna Gross, First Holy Communion Prep Coordinator 
FHC Prep – Grades 1-3 
deanna@stbrunochurch.org       562-947-5637 x221 
 
Bloom (Parents with/and Children Ages 0-5)    
Abide (Young Adults Ages 18-24) 
                                                        562-947-5637 x221 

Infant Baptism 
For helpful information and guidance regarding Infant 
Baptism, please go to our website www.stbrunochurch.org. 
We are pleased to assist your family with this first and 
important Sacrament. If you have questions after reviewing 
the website, please email Baptism@stbrunochurch.org. 

Connect With Us 
on Social Media 

ACCW (Archdiocesan Council of Catholic Women)  Helena Smyth, 652-0744 

ADULT CONFIRMATION Deacon Mike, 947-5637 x117 

ALPHA Ed Vidaurri, 761-3562 

ALTAR SERVERS Parish Center, 947-5637 

ALTAR SOCIETY Jean Liosi, 947-3110 

ANNULMENTS Parish Center, 947-5637 

BAPTISM COORDINATOR Selene Garcia, 947-5637 x336 

BEREAVEMENT  Parish Center, 947-5637 

BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT GROUP Cathy Narvaez, 631-8844 

BIBLE STUDY Norm Clark, 696-3411 

CATHOLIC MEN’S FELLOWSHIP Dave Zofrea, 221-2544 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY of the WORD Tania Olmos, 947-5637 x221 

CURSILLO Noah Munoz, 201-2175 

DAUGHTERS OF MARY Elba Arocho, 217-5445 

EAGLES WINGS (An Illness Support Group)  Monica Radel, 631-6708 

FINANCE COUNCIL Dennis Rosas, 947-5637 

FRIENDLY FRIENDS OF CRAFTS & PRAYERS Donna Marini, 943-7311 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS Chris Regenfuss, 947-4937 

LECTORS Elizabeth Robins, 947-7377 

LEGION OF MARY Martha Olivas, 413-4645 

MARRIAGE MINISTRY        Rafael & Juliette Cagigas, 909-239-5398 

MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION  Elizabeth Robins, 947-7377 

MISSION OF DIVINE MERCY David Acevedo, 879-8434 

PASTORAL CARE FOR SICK AND ELDERLY Toni Clark, 947-5637  

PRAYER COMMUNITY MaryAnn DiPinto, 943-7645  

R.C.I.A. (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults) Deacon Gabe, 947-5637 x122 

RESPECT LIFE (Leader) Dave Finamore 714-625-7061 

SAFEGUARD THE CHILDREN               Deacon Mike, 947-5637 x117 

SCRIP  School, 943-8812 

SPRING FEST Parish Center, 947-5637 

ST. VINCENT de PAUL Toni Clark, 947-5637 

USHERS Reginald Franco,  626-826-4218 

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY  Maria Saavedra, 843-1104 

    (At the Feet of Jesus)  

Facebook: search  
“St. Bruno Catholic Church” 

Instagram @stbruno  
 

mailto:jason@stbrunochurch.org
mailto:tania@stbrunochurch.org
mailto:deanna@stbrunochurch.org
http://www.stbrunochurch.org
mailto:Baptism@stbrunochurch.org
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Gospel Reflections for Holy Trinity June 12th 2022 
 

Do you want the “inside” story? 
 

If you can promise that …you will have everyone’s attention!  
 

After hearing politicians speak about new promises do you wonder if they 
are true or not? We all have a hunger for what is true, genuine, and real. 
 

We like to know the real truth about things …but people tend to trust more 
things said in a quiet whisper rather than what is spoken out in the open. If 

you present news quietly as inside information it is often treated, ironically, with more belief than what 
you might say openly!  
 

Today’s feast of the Holy Trinity reveals the “inside information about the nature of God” and it is all 
good news. It is a story of profound love. I hear this same idea about inside information among young 
couples when I ask them how they became engaged. 
 

They often say something like, “This person knew everything about me, everything deep inside me …
and still loved me!”  Those first moments of true love can be quite powerful and satisfying, yet still   
intensely private. After marriage, if they are blessed with children, their love changes from a focus only 
privately on themselves as a couple to outwardly toward the care of their children. Their children are 
kind of “brought into” the now more public love of their parents, and happily so.   
 

When we pray, “In the name of the Father and the Son and the Holy Spirit,” we publicly proclaim the 
inside nature of God, which is this same profound love. That is the truth of things …and we like to 
know the truth. 
 

That means that you can also be “brought into” this relationship of the Holy Trinity, the family of God. 
Jesus wants this inside message of God’s love brought out to the whole world! No secret here, and all 
are welcome! Make sure you do your part to help make that love happen.  
 

Let other people see by the way you live your life that you have felt this love of God. How you talk, 
how you act, and how you behave will affirm you have this 
love of God within you.  
 

You can make a profound difference in your family, your 
workplace, or your school if you do. You do not want anyone 
to miss out on this “inside” true and authentic gift!  
 

You are reminded of that gift of love every time you pray,  
“In the name of the Father, and the Son, and the Holy Spirit.” 

God bless! 
 

Fr. Dave 
daveheney@gmail.com 

daveheney.com 
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ST. BRUNO NEWS  

God Bless you for your generosity! 

“Four For Our Faith”  
Weekly Giving Initiative 
 

 Sunday Collection   6/5    $14,381 
 Weekly Online Giving              5,535  
  Total Contributions            $19,916 

 

Thank you for your generosity!  
 

For a Balanced Budget (includes Modest Growth) for 
FY 2021/2022 = Need $20,372/week. 

$92,461      
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Please continue to help us reach our  
2022 goal. Consider completing your 
pledge if you have not already done so. 
 

How to make a gift?  
Visit togetherinmission.org/give,            
call 213-637-7672, text believe to                 
213-397-0682 or scan  QR code. 

      Parish Goal: $92,461 

      Amount Pledged: $42,198  
       Amount Paid: $33,581 

Together in Mission 2022 
  As One We Believe 

 
 

 

Father’s Day Novena  
Father’s Day is on Sunday, June 19th 

Father’s Day Novena cards are 
available in Church to enroll your 

“fathers”, living or deceased, in the 
Father’s Day Novena. Please place 
their names and donation in the 

enclosed envelope and drop in the 
collection basket or return to the 

Parish Center. Thank you! 

Retirement Fund for the 
Archdiocesan Priests Collection 

This Weekend: June 11th & June 12th 

The Priest Retirement Fund offers a way for us to give 
back to our Catholic priests who have served us so 
faithfully. Your contribution will help archdiocesan 
priests live modestly and peacefully in retirement. Help 
us offer thanks for their years of devotion to God and 
our communities. 
 

Your gift to the Priest Retirement Fund helps provide a 
monthly stipend to retired priests of the Archdiocese of 
Los Angeles. For most priests, this assistance is their 
only means of support. This helps many senior priests 
stay well and active in our communities. 
 

Envelopes are in the pews. 
Thank you for your generosity. 

Youth & Family Ministry 
Registration Now Open 

We are excited to share that registration is open for our 
Summer Events (Edge Summer Nights & VBS) and all of 
our ministries that begin in the Fall (First Holy Com-
munion Prep, Club 345, Edge, and Confirmation). The 
links below will direct you to each ministry’s page with 
important information to review and links to register. If 
you have a question that isn’t answered on the web-
site, please let us know. We are excited to welcome 
back our returning families and look forward to 
meeting all our new ones!  
 

Edge Summer Nights for Middle Schoolers Entering 
Grades 6-8 (June 27-July 1) 
www.stbrunochurch.org/edge 
 

VBS – Vacation Bible School for Children Entering 
Grades K-5 (July 11-15) 
www.stbrunochurch.org/vbs 
 

Bloom, FHC Prep, Club 345, Edge, and Confirmation  
beginning in the Fall 
www.stbrunochurch.org/sbyfmreg 

http://www.stbrunochurch.org/edge
http://www.stbrunochurch.org/vbs
http://www.stbrunochurch.org/sbyfmreg
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      Eagles Wings 
 

Support for those with a life-changing illness. 
Each week starts a new topic that inspires conversa-
tion.  You will have time to take a fresh look at how 
your illness affects you in your everyday life. We meet 
in a comfortable setting every Thursday from 10:00 AM 
- 12:00 PM in the Parish Center. For more information, 
please contact Monica Radel at 562-631-6708.  

St. Bruno Marriage Ministry 
Meeting: 3rd Thursday of each month at 
7:00 PM in the Parish Center. Next meeting 
is Thursday, June 16th. 
For more information contact Rafael &      
Juliette Cagigas at 909-239-5398. 

ST. BRUNO EVENTS 

The Legion of Mary 
The Blessed Mother is looking for men and women   
willing to work with her doing Evangelization, teaching 
CCD, Pilgrim Virgin visitation and visiting the sick to 
name a few. 
 

Are you qualified?...yes! All you need is a desire to 
grow in your faith with willingness to sacrifice 2% of 
your time every week. 
 

Please come and visit us in the St. Michael room. We 
meet every Tuesday 6:30 - 8:00 PM. 
 

Please contact Martha Olivas at 562-413-4645.  Daughters of Mary 
Interested in a Marian centered prayer group? DOM is 
modeled after the experience of Mary, Mother of Jesus. 
Historians believe Mary, as a Jewish woman, would 
have joined other woman in the synagogue to pray, re-
flect on scripture and converse about spiritual matters. 
In imitation of Mother Mary, we come together once a 
month for prayer, reflection and renewal. Meetings are 
the 4th Thursday of each month at 7 PM in the parish 
center. 

 

For more information, contact Elba at 562-217-5445 or 
Carol at 626-806-2585. 

Monthly Food Drive 
  Next Weekend  

The St. Bruno’s parish community will be   
collecting food for the food banks of our    
area. Please bring non-perishable food items 
to the containers at the Church doors or   
Rectory Garage.  

Catholic Men's Fellowship 

Discussion Meeting: Wednesday, June 15th, from     
7:00 PM to 8:30 PM in the Parish Center. 
 

Speaker Meeting: Our next meeting will be Saturday, 
July 9th, after the 8:00 AM Mass until 10:30 AM.  
 

For further information, call Dave Zofrea at                    
562-221-2544. 

Public Rosary Prayer 

Join the Daughters of Mary (DOM) on the  
13th of each Month at 6:30 PM to say a  
Public Rosary in front of the Statue of Our 
Lady in the Church courtyard. 
 

  Monday, June 13th at 6:30 PM, 
   Everyone’s Invited! 

Bereavement Support for Children 
When a family suffers from the death of a loved one, 
children suffer too. Often, they do not know how to 
express their feelings or they may not want to "make 
mom and dad feel sadder," so they hold their feelings 
in. There has been a request for children's support. We 
will hold our first session on Saturday, June 25 from      
9 AM to 12 PM for children ages 7 and up. Please RSVP 
by June 22 to reserve a spot. Cathy 562-631-8844  

tel:562-631-8844
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For these we pray: 
Margaret Baies, Catalina Barrios, Lisa Bea, Donald Best, 
Gloria Candelaria, Rita Casacchia, Becky Cleary, Anna 
Contreras, Ciera Dean, Silvia Delgadillo, Richard Diaz, 
Cindy & Isaac Fresquez, Joel Garcia, Mikaela Garcia, 
Rafaela Gonzalez & Maria, Peggy Gumato, Wendy 
Willoughby Hunyady, Georgette Maldonado, Enrique 
Marin, Marina Marin, Gloria Marquez, Monica Marshall, 
Barbara Martellino, Pat Martin, Raul Martinez, Edith 
Muñoz, Virginia Orejana, Henry Ortega, Mary Pascoe, 
Nikki Pearce, Louie Perez, Adrian Ramirez, 
David Raphaelian, Robin Raphaelian, 
Hibert Razon, Barbara Recchia, George & 
Mary Reyes, Michael Schiada II, Martin 
Velasco, Mike Welsh, Alina Wilker and       
un-born babies. 

MASSES FOR THE WEEK 
 
MONDAY  June 13, 2022 
  6:30 am — Nellie Abercrombie, R.I.P.  
    Intention of Melody Mendez 
 

TUESDAY  June 14, 2022 
  8:00 am — Intention of Edie Muñoz 
    Intention of Catalina Barrios 
 

WEDNESDAY  June 15, 2022 
   6:30 am — Intention of Victoria Mendez 
    Barbara Hannah, R.I.P. 
  

THURSDAY  June 16, 2022 
  8:00 am — Maria Mot Nguyen, R.I.P. 
    Connie Navar, R.I.P. 
 

FRIDAY  June 17, 2022 
  6:30 am — Ismael Mabasa, R.I.P. 
    Intention of Gary & Alina Maleski 
 

SATURDAY  June 18, 2022 
  8:00 am — Angela & Ricardo Sanchez, R.I.P. 
    Intention of Annie Francisco 
 5:30 pm — Sr. Kathleen Marie Pughe, R.I.P. 
 

SUNDAY  June 19, 2022 
 7:30 am — Gregorio Montanez, R.I.P.  
 9:00 am — Alicia Castro, R.I.P. 
 10:30 am — Caroline DeSimone, R.I.P. 
 12:00 pm — Joseph Slate, R.I.P. 
 5:30 pm — Mass for the people of St. Bruno Parish 

 
Safeguard the Children 

DID YOU KNOW? 
 

Review boating safety measures before going on 
family vacation 
If your family is planning a beach or lake vacation, it is 
time to review a few simple boating safety measures. 
Discuss these rules with your family before you go out 
on the water so everyone knows what is expected.  
Everyone should wear life jackets that fit them safely. 
Children should also be monitored for any signs of    
hypothermia, especially after playing in the water. 
Keep dry blankets, towels, and extra clothes on hand to 
change into if children are too cold. Parents should 
learn or refresh basic CPR and water rescue skills      
before vacation. For more tips, visit:  https://
www.safekids.org/safetytips/field_risks/boating. 

Living out our Faith in an         
Anti-Life World 

Pro-Life Speakers & Luncheon 
  at St. Gregory the Great Parish 

Come hear Deacon Bill from St. Gregory’s and Shannon 
Trot from the La Habra Life Center offer inspirational 
and informative pro-life messages for our time in this 
Sunday event. 
When: Sunday, June 12th 
Where: St. Gregory. 13935 Telegraph Rd. Whittier 
Time: 11 AM to 2 PM in the Msgr. Ruddy Center 
Cost: $10, includes lunch and raffle prizes too! 
Register: https://catholic-laity-respect-life.square.site  

Bulletin Sponsors 
July - December 2022 

New sponsorship opportunities for the next 
advertisement cycle begin in July 2022. Support your 
parish community and the publishing of the bulletin 

while helping your business altogether. If you are 
interested, for more details and further information 

please contact Acro Printing at 562-945-9638. 

https://www.safekids.org/safetytips/field_risks/boating
https://www.safekids.org/safetytips/field_risks/boating

